
From: Michelle Ying xia 

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:56 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Oppose the 11160 Yonge Street development application – April 7 Council Meeting 

To whom it may concern, 

I think 11172 Yonge st traffic is already packed,  high density development may even make it 
worse. 35 story tall building will affect the privacy of nearby residents. Current schools, park, 
community centre can’t accommodate the high density development in the area. Richmond 
Hill has an employment crisis and shouldn’t convert scarce commercial land into residential 
development.  

Ying xia  

77 Alamo heights dr 

Richmond hill, On, L4s2w4 
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